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TO : Public Schools District Supervisors 3 e
Secondary School Heads '
Elementary School Heads
FROM : NYMPHA D. GUEMO
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-In-Charge / !
SUBIJECT : 2015 CENSUS OF POPULATION INFORMATION DISSEMINATION
CAMPAIGN
DATE : August 10, 2015

This is in connection with the Ljnnumbered memorandum regarding the 2015
Census of Popuiation (POPCEN 2015) Information Dissemination Campaign, requesting to play
the census jingle entitled “Bilang Pilipino” from July to September 6, 2015 in school gatherings
{e.g. flag ceremonies, parent-teacher meetings, et. al.).

Attached is a copy of the census jingle (music and video) in CDs for distribution
to your respective district schools.

For wide dissemination and immediate compliance of all concerned.




